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Hello Lake Shore Parents, Guardians and Students, 

We are sadly finding ourselves in this unprecedented mode of distance learning until the end of 

the school year, as directed by our state Governor Andrew Cuomo. We miss you all and want to 

be able to help students and parents with our current technological style of learning while we are 

“social distancing” and staying safe from this Corona Virus pandemic. 

We have been asked to take attendance twice a week in Power School on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

The students will be marked E -for engaged, if they have been engaging in our online activities 

on a regular basis. The students will be marked NE- for Not Engaged if they are not engaging in 

our online learning activities on a regular basis. 

We are having weekly Google Meets at 12 p.m. every Friday.  All of our students can accept the 

invitation in their emails and join us to say hello, catch up and have some fun! 

We are also having individual meets with our students to help them with any questions or 

concerns they may have about any of the online assignments that have been given. 

We are utilizing the differentiated Unique Learning System Curriculum that we have also been 

using throughout the year, so our students are familiar with the format. The log in for ULS is:    

n2y.com  Go to student log in and your student will use their First Name Last Name with no 

spaces and the password is in their email. Please let me know if you need help. 

IXL is also being utilized each day for individualized Math, ELA, Science and Social Studies 

practice. If anyone needs help logging into any of these, please email me at 

maureen.reichert@lscsd.org 
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We are also using EPIC Reading Program. The log in class code is mnh2796 

Some other supplemental resources we are posting on Google Classroom are Mystery Science, 

Newsela, Edpuzzle, Seesaw, and Book Creator.  

Please remember we are here to help you every day, so stay in contact with us and we will get 

through this together! We are all learning as we go along and our goal is to help each other 

continue with educating all learners in whatever way works for each student. 

Please stay safe, keep washing those hands and practice “social distancing”. We miss you all! 

Mrs. Reichert and Miss Murphy 


